
20th January, 1930

Dean J« Playfair MoMurrloh,
Dean of the School of Graduate Studies, 
University of Toronto,
Toronto, Canada.

My dear Dean IToKurrioh,

I hare your letter
of January 16th regarding open post graduate 
fellowships.

In reply I would
aay that I think it both feasible and advisable 
to require that eaoh application for an open 
fellowship should be accompanied by an official 
statement that the candidate’s University or 
Faculty approves of his or her candidacy♦

N This requirement
is, of course, now made by the Rhodes Trust.

Ever yours faithfully.

Prino Ipal.


